
 

 

 

 

 

July 21, 2014 

 

Dear Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee: 
 
 
I would like an opportunity to present a few ideas regarding improvements to our governance 
model and improvements to tracking approved projects and directions we make at City Council 
and at the Committee level. I will be recommending the governance structure task force be 
reconvened at the start of the next term and councillors be asked to also send their suggestions 
to the City Clerk so the Clerk can prepare a report for consideration by the next Council.  
 
My presentation would not be longer than my assigned speaking time as per the Council 
procedural by-law. I ask you add this to the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee agenda on 
July 28th, 2014. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
p.p. Joe Swan 
Councillor Ward 3 
 


